
  
April 3, 2024 
 
Shalini Suman 
B9A Prayvaran Complex, Ignou Road 
Saket, Delhi 110030 
India
 
Dear Ms. Shalini Suman, 
 
Congratulations, it gives me great pleasure to inform you that your application has been approved for admission with Out-of-State Tuition to the
Biochemistry and Molecular Biology - Master of Science program in the College of Liberal Arts and Sciences at Wayne State University for the Fall
2024 semester.  Enrollment beyond your first academic term is contingent upon submission of any outstanding admission items detailed on your 
application status page. 
  
By enrolling at Wayne State, you will be joining a premier research university that combines academic excellence with the unique experience of
living and studying in an urban environment. The Carnegie Foundation for Advancement of Teaching designates Wayne State in its highest research
category, a distinction held by 3.6 percent of U.S. institutions of higher education. This means that our faculty, programs and research initiatives are
at the forefront of their disciplines. 
  
Check the registrar's calendar to see if the schedule of classes has been posted online and if registration for your term has started. Once the Class
Schedule is available you can explore the courses your program is offering, and then consult with your program to determine the best selection of
courses for you. If registration is available, you may enroll in classes at any time up to 30 days before they begin; after that point, you will not be able
to add or drop any classes until you arrive on campus. Once you are able to register, simply logon to our intranet, Academica, using your Access ID
(hu5821 ) and password (005009327). Your password must be changed after your first login. If you have previously received an Access ID, you may
need to re-set your password. For assistance, visit the CIT Help Desk. 
  
Please remember: Your admission is valid only for the Fall 2024 semester. If you do not validate your admission by registering for classes for the
term offered in this letter, you will need to reapply for a subsequent semester to be reconsidered by your intended academic program. 
 
The Office of International Students and Scholars (OISS) handles the entire I-20 procedure. Your I-20 will be processed within 7-10 business days,
and you will receive it via email within 7-10 business days after processing, if all documents necessary to issue the I-20 have be uploaded in the
application portal. Please login to your application and view your application status page for the list of outstanding items. You can check the status
online, but please contact OISS if you have additional questions regarding your I-20.   
 
When you arrive in Detroit, you will need to check in with the Office of International Students and Scholars (OISS and attend an orientation
program. You will also need to finalize housing arrangements, and pay fees before beginning graduate coursework. The OISS will contact you with
instructions on check-in procedures. 
 
If you have any questions or need assistance, please feel free to contact the Office of Graduate Admissions. 
  
We welcome you to the Warrior family! 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Sherry E. Quinn 
Director, Graduate Admissions
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